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Happy 4th of July  

 
On Sunday June 14th we headed out to Sugar Barge RV Park on Bethel Island.  We had thirteen 

rigs join us on this outing.  Sunday evening we went to dinner at the Sugar Barge Restaurant 

overlooking Piper Slough, just across from Frank’s Track.  One of the best fishing areas in the 

San Joaquin Delta.   

Monday was an open day for fishing, shopping, sightseeing, or just relaxing in the shade.  

Temperatures were in the mid 90’s but there was a breeze that made it bearable.   

              
Bill Guenza and Jack Walls went fishing and walked past the “No Fishing” sign before Marty 

Martin noticed the sign.  There was a fishing area just three births over.  Bill & Jack caught 

several striped bass but were too small to keep.  It was fun anyway. 

Tuesday morning our hosts The Avila’s, Long’s, and Martin’s served several egg dishes along 

with an assortment of fresh fruit, coffee and juice. Cocktail hour at 4:00 p.m., followed by 

BBQ’ed hot dogs, hot links, bratwurst, BBQ beans, Potato Salad, coleslaw, and dessert.  

                
Hostess with the Mostess! 
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We never seem to run out of food. 

       
 

          
 

The use of the clubhouse was great and everyone helped to set up and clean up.  There are no 

slackers in this group.  The cooperation is overwhelming.   
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As usual Mo Molinari put together a Bocce Ball tournament and presented the perpetual trophy 

to John Avila and Bill Lobdell. 

 

      
Wednesday we went looking for some fruit picking at local farms, however we missed the 

picking season by two weeks. We did the next best thing and took advantage of someone else’s 

labor and found a fruit stand. 
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Wednesday evening we all went to Sweeney's Bar & Grill for cocktails and dinner. 

   
 

We want to extend a very Happy Birthday to: 

Jude Teal  July 1st 

Earl Randall  July 4th 

Letty Molinari July 12th 

Cherri Martin July 15th 

Cathy Bullich July 30th 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Chuck & Francis Simons July 10th 

 

Our next outing will be to Bodega Bay on July 20th where we have 9 rigs signed up.  Our Hosts 

are Chuck & Kathie Price and Tony & Loma Mallard.  The dinner menu will be sent out this 

week.   

 
 

 


